To: Bill Windschetl November 1%, 2008

Paul Funk
Rochester Hiils City Clerk
At LoTWITA)
From: Jack Robinson @ *o
Subject: Resignation from Green Space Advisory Board (GSAB)

With my retirement from Chrysler this month 1 will leave the Rochester Hills area and,
with real regret, find it necessary to resign from the GSAB. 1 expect to be in the area
until fate-January and would be pleased to participate on the Board until the City Council
has named my replacement.

it has been a privilege and a pleasure working with you and our Board colleagues, and 1
wish you continued success in your efforts to preserve the Green Spaces in Rochester
Hills Catherine and | have grown to Jove.

Sincerely,

Jack Robinson



